
We are all looking forward to the opening of our 
new Community Centre in late spring 2025. 

In the meantime we need your support to help 
raise funds for the internal fitting and fixtures and 

especially kitting out a high quality community 
kitchen which will be of real benefit to those using 

the centre. 
We have some great festive and family orientated prizes 
to be won – the draw will be on Saturday 21 December 
Tickets available to buy from a variety of outlets 

§ via many of our community groups – including the 
Primary Academy  

§ The Royal Oak– any time 
§ The White Hart on live music nights (7 & 13 Dec) 
§ At the SPAR on Saturday 23 November (10am–3pm) 

and Saturday 7 December (11am–3pm) 
§ Emma’s famous Cake Sale 10am–1pm at 11 Heath Rd 
§ Angela at 11 High Street  
§ email warboyscommunityassociation@gmail.com 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT 

mailto:warboyscommunityassociation@gmail.com

